
Last Week of Term 
Please bring back any library books, reading books and spare clothes your child 

may have borrowed. 
 
 

 

Tuesday 17th 3.00pm – Fun Ideas for the Summer/Meet the Year 1 

teachers 

 

This is an opportunity for you to walk around the classrooms with your child 

and collect some ideas for the holidays in order for them not to forget things 

over the six week break. It is also an opportunity for you to meet the Year One 

teachers. You can leave whenever you like but we will finish at 3.30pm. 

Siblings are also welcome.  
 

Thursday 19th - 9.15am Graduation Ceremony in the hall – please bring 

tissues!!  

 

Friday 20th - Last day of the year - the children finish at 2pm. The PTFA 

will be selling ice creams straight after school. 

 

The EYFS team would like to say a big thank you to all of you for your support 

over the year and we hope you have a lovely Summer holiday.  

 


